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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 
Above 95% 

 

Below 95% 

 

No one is good at everything but everyone is good at something 

Well done to all of this week’s  

winners.  

St Michael’s Mount—Skye H 

Trelissick— Isla 

Godolphin—Gracie-Jae 

Trerice—Eva N 

 

 
CUP WINNERS 

Cups to stay in school, medals are 
for keeping 
Year 3 –   Violet P 

Year 4 –    Max B 

Year 5 –   Jack D 

Year 6 –   Alice T 

ARB –  Lennon  

Governors Cup—Krystal C 

Fair Play Cup—Samantha A      

Growth Mind Set—Jessica T 

Forest School—James C 

Signer of the Week  - Lucia 

Forest School—James C 

Arts Cup—Theo H 
Writer of the Week  -RileyH 
Writer of the Week—Ozzy N 
Writer of the Week—Isaac M 
Writer of the Week—Eliza H 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

Another busy and successful week 
here at Penryn Primary. We have had 
lots of excellent sports achievements 
this week including the Years 3/4 bas-
ketball team, football teams and net-
ball teams all performing brilliantly. 
Well done to all those who took part 
and represented our academy 
through good sportsmanship and 
effort. 

 

Please look out for our news on social 
media as we will be using this format 
more and more in the future. 
You follow us on our facebook page 
and twitter accounts - details can be 
found on our webpage. 

 

We are also keen to find out if 
you would prefer us to continue to 
send out a newsletter with the chil-
dren, whether you access it online or 
prefer to use the social media com-
munications links. Please think about 
which option is best for you as we will 
be gathering your views soon. 

 

 

 

Dan Hadley and James Hitchens 

Heads of School 

 

 

CAKE BAKE –Wednesday  18th October 

Friends are holding a Cake Bake next Wednes-

day 18th October at 3.00pm in the Infant hall.  

All donations of cakes would be appreciated.  

The ARB children will be helping on the stall in 

return for a donation towards circus skills for 

the class. 

 

 

 

PLAYZONE 

If you are sending your child to Playzone, 

please remember to inform the school as well 

as your child, to ensure that we always have 

the correct ratio of adults to children.  Thank 

you. 

GUINEA PIGS—HALF TERM 

If you would like to have the guinea pigs (KS1 

and KS2) during half term,please let the school 

office know. 

NEW MENU 

The new menu , which will be a available after 

half term, can be viewed on the  school web 

site. 

PARKING 

When parking in the roads around the school 
please ensure that there is room for emergen-
cy vehicles to pass. 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHS 

The  photographs will be collected on Monday 
for processing.  Please return any outstanding 
orders to the main  reception office. 

PENRYN NURSERY 

Penryn Nursery spaces available . if your child is 
3 before 30th March 2018 why not come and 

have a look at our nursery.  You will be entitled 

to 15 hours FREE nursery education.  Contact 

Jo on 01326 373290. 

Penryn Primary 

Academy 
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MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

"Being able to communicate is one of the most important skills we need in life. Almost everything we do involves commu-

nication; everyday tasks such as learning at school, asking for food and drink, sorting out problems, making friends and 

having fun. These all rely on our ability to communicate with each other. 

 

Makaton is a language programme using signs and symbols to help people to communicate. It is designed to support spo-

ken language and the signs and symbols are used with speech, in spoken word order.- 

 

DIARY DATES 

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER –SCHOOL CLOSED FOR 
STAFF TRAINING 

Christmas Fair—Saturday 2nd December 11.00am—
2.00pm 

DISCO DATES 

Friday 3rd November—bonfire theme 

Friday 15th December TBC 

Friday 2nd February 2018 

Friday 18th May  

EYFS—3.15—4.00pm 

KS1 - 4.30—5.30pm 

KS2—6.00—7.30pm 

WINTER BEANY HATS 

We have a limited amount of beany hats with our 
logo on for sale.  These are available from the office 
for £5.00. 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

 

Sport Update 

Well done to all the footballers and netballers who 
played last week. Special mention to the football A-
team who gained their first win of the season. We have 
rotated players again for next Wednesday's  games: 

 

Teams for Football and Netball at Penryn College 
Wednesday 18th October: 
Football 
A-Team, Match 2, 4:20-4:45pm, Pitch 1 v King Charles 
Dylan M., Alfie R., Tyler H., Jack M., Alex W., Rubin T., 
Lewis W., Riley H., Kai, J. 
B-Team, Match 3, 4:45-5:10pm, Pitch 3 v Falmouth. 
Declan M., Jay B., Logan B., Lizzy, B., Grace Q., Scarlet, 
T., Kayden J., William W., Josh L. 
  
Netball 
A-Team v B-Team! Match 1, 4:00-4:20pm, Court 3. 
A-Team: Hannah M., Katy A., Lily, M., Sam A., Lola W., 
Roxanne L., Chanelle P., Kianna P.  
B-Team: Jasmine L., Yanisa B., Alice, T., Callie C., Char-
lotte B., Lily, B., Mellissa W. 

 

Any questions or if you can't play please let us know - 
sport@penrynprimary.org 

Many thanks, 

Mr Head and Mr Taylor 
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